
Submitter: Judy Taylor 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

I am writing in opposition to HB 2548. 

I support family farms. This bill will only add unnecessary rules that add more cost to 

already struggling farmers and result in fewer jobs. Too, it will make it more than 

difficult for farm employers to manage their workload.  

* To unionize the entire industry without farmers or workers having a say is so un-

American; this is their livelihood they’re fighting for and I support them 100%. 


